
Thank you for your interest in the Information-based Environmental Label (IBEL).  Participation in the 
Working Group calls is open to individuals who are interested.   If you would like to participate, simply 
email your background information to Jack Geibig at Ecoform, jgeibig@ecoform.com.   
 
 Check www.ecoform.com/ibel.html for regular updates on the IBEL development process!    


